
 

 
February 1, 2016 
 
 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 

  
ANR Pipeline Company 
700 Louisiana Street, Suite 700 
Houston, Texas 77002-2700 
 
John A. Roscher 
Director, Rates, Tariffs, and Certificates 
 
tel 832.320.5675 
fax 832.320.6675 
email  John_Roscher@TransCanada.com 
web www.anrpl.com/company_info/ 

 
via eTariff Filing 
 
Re:   ANR Pipeline Company 
 Docket No. RP16-440-000 
 Errata 
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
On January 29, 2016, ANR Pipeline Company (“ANR”) submitted a general rate and tariff 
change filing pursuant to section 4 of the Natural Gas Act (“NGA”), 15 U.S.C. § 717c(e), and 
Subpart D of Part 154 of the regulations of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC” 
or “Commission”), 18 C.F.R. §§ 154.301-315.  It has since come to ANR’s attention that in 
converting one of the exhibits from Excel, certain data was lost and thus the exhibit contained 
some inaccurate calculations.  Thus, ANR is filing “Revised Exhibit No. ANR-59,” to reflect the 
correct version of that exhibit.  ANR respectfully requests that the Commission replace the 
version of Exhibit No. ANR-059 filed on January 29, 2016 with the Revised Exhibit No. ANR-
059 contained in this filing. 
 
Certificate of Service and Posting 
 
In accordance with Rule 2010 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, 18 C.F.R. 
§ 385.2010, a copy of this filing, together with all enclosures, is being served upon all 
jurisdictional customers and interested state regulatory agencies. 
 
Copies of this filing are being posted in accordance with Section 154.207 of the Commission’s 
regulations, 18 C.F.R. § 154.207. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ John A. Roscher 
 
John A. Roscher 
Director, Rates, Tariffs, and Certificates 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 
 
 


